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From: bruce pryde 
Sent: Friday, 11 March 2022 7:50 AM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Extension to emergency powers

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

Subject: Extension to emergency powers 

Dear Committee Secretary, 

I do not support the bill nor the extension of the state of emergency. 
There is no emergency situation which would justify an extension. 

The government is abusing their power and ignoring our democratic 
rights in society. We need to move forward and bring back normality. 
I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Bruce Pryde 
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